Janneth Lujan

From: Rob J. Bartoli

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 2:01 PM
To: Janneth Lujan

Subject: Fw: PLN 2016-00357

Janneth,

Correspondence for PLN2016-00357
Thanks,
Rob

Rob Bartoli

Planner Il

County of San Mateo

455 County Center, 2nd Floor, Redwood City, CA 94063
Direct Tel: (650) 363-1857

Main Tel: (650) 363-4161

Email: rbartoli@smcgov.org

From: fleeter@comcast.net <fleeter@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 1:56 PM

To: Rob J. Bartoli

Subject: PLN 2016-00357

San Mateo County Plaaning Commision:

I am sending this email in support of the removal of the tree in the front of 150 Wienke Way, Moss Beach,CA. This tree poses as a
safety concern for my family as | live next door. | have witnessed several large branches break from this tree in which one narrowly
missed hitting my car. The tree has grown significantly and is heavily weighted on one side due to PG&E trimming and now is greater
risk for landing on the owner's home or mine especially when the south winds prevail.

The power, cable and telephone lines run through the middle of the tree and almost every time there is a storm, | get the pleasure
of of having interrupted service or no service at all.

Moss Beach, and in particular Wienke Way, has had two trees totally uprooted this storm season. One tree landed on Hwy 1, closing
the highway and the other taking out the power lines. The trees root system also causes sewer problems as its roots have to be
removed several times during the year from the main sewer line.

I would appreciate the approval of the permit to remove this unsafe tree so that it may be removed before it causes a major
problem. If you have any questions, please email me or contact

me at 650-580-1397. Thank you.

Donna Croix



